

## New Membership Announcement Sponsored by the College of Education

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce that the University of Utah has now obtained an Institutional Membership for the National Center for Faculty Development & Diversity (NCFDD). The NCFDD is a nationally-recognized, independent organization that provides online career development and mentoring resources for faculty, graduate students, and post-doctoral students. Because the University of Utah is now an institutional member, our graduate students, post-doctoral students, and faculty now have access to a large variety of programs, services and resources at no cost (the normal cost for individual memberships would be \$240/year for graduate and post-doctoral scholars, and \$480/year for faculty). NCFDD membership resources includes:

- Weekly Monday Motivator
- Monthly Core Curriculum Webinars
- Monthly Guest Expert Webinars
- Access to Multi-Week Courses
- Video recordings of all webinars so members can learn at their convenience
- Private Discussion Forum for peer-mentoring & problem-solving
- Monthly accountability buddy matches
- Moderated monthly writing challenges
- Access to the Career Center where members can post and search job listings
- · Access to the Member Library that includes past webinar materials, referrals, and readings

To register for your University of Utah NCFDD membership, please complete the following steps:

- 1. Visit facultydiversity.org/Utah
- 2. Under "Registration information," enter your University of Utah email address as a username. Also enter your first name, last name, validation code (provided by the website), and click continue.
- 3. Enter the required registration information and click "submit."
- 4. Members will receive a welcome e-mail within 1-2 business days confirming that the account is approved and active.

If you have any questions about the membership, please contact: Nadia Granados in the College of Education at <a href="mailto:nadia.granados@utah.edu">nadia.granados@utah.edu</a>. We encourage your participation in the Institutional Membership, and we will be reaching out to solicit feedback on these resources over the coming months.